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ARE THE FIRST Greg Jakub—Mayor (412)823-9259
TUESDAY OF MONTH . {Kelly Maxwell (412)417-6921
PM AT John Thomas (412)829-0892
er THE Joe Hartzell (412)823-6725
BOROUGH BUILDING " Igtave Volpe (412)823-2698
T ‘ Leahmanda Bammes (412)609-6143
VISIT OUR WEB SITE Turner Seibles {412)224-0072
FOR MEETING John Marcoz {412)823-5084
AGENDA'S
N Upcoming Meetings
FOLLOW US ON SAVVY i
CITIZEN TO KEEP Up | Counell Workshop
ON ALL THE EVENTS' * |January 7th January 21st
IN THE TOWN. February 4th February 18th
: March 4th March 18th
IMPORTANT PHONE HOW THE GRINCH STOLE EA
NUMBERS HOLIDAY PARTY
FIRE, POLICE, Join us December 13th from 6-9 at Logan
AND EMS Elementary School for an evening of dinner, games,
EMERGENCIES

a photo booth, prizes, and a visit from the Grinch
himself.
This event is free to everyone in the East Allegheny
District.

To register go to tinyurl.com/yc8d7edm.
Contact Christine Snyder at 412-418-0654 or
Michelle Fisher-Means at 412-377-4556 with any
questions.

EA FAMILY CENTER

We are an educational community that advocates and
advances equitable opportunities for every learner
while providing crucial supports and services,
including home visits, parenting classes, and
connecting families to vital resources

Stop by on Mondays for 412 Food Rescue, Tuesdays
for 365 Dads, and Thursdays for the Diaper Bank
and the Care Closet. Follow them on Facebook or
visit their website at www.aiu3.net for times and
more information on upcoming events, resources,
and donation needs.
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2025 GARBAGE PISCOUNT

We will be continuing our garbage
service with Big’s Sanitation for the
upcoming year and will once again be
offering the garbage discount. Once your
2024 balance is paid in full you can pay
in advance for the 2025 billing. The
discount amount is $160.00 per unit and
this must be received before February 28,
2025 to be eligible. This is a savings of
$20.00 per unit for the year.

Delinquent garbage accounts will be sent
to MBM collections on January 31, 2025.
All payments after that date must be sent
to directly to MBM, no delinquent
payments will be accepted at the Borough
office. You may contact thermn at
(412)242-4400 for account information.

IMPORTANT WINTER
INFORMATION

DO NOT shovel or blow your snow into
the street, this can cause dangerous road
conditions.

YOU MUST REMOVE SNOW FROM
YOUR ENTIRE SIDEWALK,
INCLUPING STEPS, WITHIN 24
HOURS OF THE SNOWFALL,

Parking on some roads may be difficult in
the winter months, but you are not
permitted to block or save your parking
space with any type of object. Borough
Roads are all public roadways, which
means there are no designated spots for
your home or business.

It is illegal to park on yellow curbs,
directly under stop signs, blocking
handicap accessible ramps, and on
sidewatks. Boro ordinances alsc state that
you must park with the flow of traffic.

//




SCHOOL DISTRICT NEWS

www.eawildcats.net

The East Allegheny Marching Band won their 10th straight TOB Championship,
and placed 1st at the PA State Championships held in Altoona. Their Rocky
show was so much fun to watch and a definite fan favorite. Congratulation to
ali of the instructors and students.

The JHSH Concert Band will perform on December 14 at 2pm. The JHSH Choir
concert will be held January 29th at 7 pm and the music depariment is excited
to start working on their sprig musical; Monty Pythons SPAMALOT, which they
will be performing on April 3rd-5th.

Winter sports, including girls and boys basketball, bowling, and swimming have
all started. Please visit the district website for game dates and times.

Holiday break will be from December 23rd-January 1st.

WILMERDING COMMUNITY CENTER

UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS:

Swim Lesson Registration Starts December 18th for the winter session. The session will run
from January 7th to February 19th

We have a personal trainer! Charlotte has been with us for over a vear and is certified
through NASM. She can help you achieve your fitness goal at any level. Contact us for
more information.

Winter Vendor & Craft Show Sunday February 23, 2025 from 10 am to 3 pm. We are still
accepting vendors and this event is open to the public.

Call 412-520-7946 or check our website www.wilmerdinecommunitycenter.org for
information on these and other upcoming events.

WEREGARBAGE SCHEDULE BOROUGH CONTACTS

Garbage pick-up will be Every Thursday. Changes to

- 4 Solicitor - G.N Evashavik
the schedule wili happen for the foliowing holidays:

(412)261-2813
Ingineer - Glenn Engineering
{412)824-5672
Animal Conirol—Sable Kennel
{412)660-2350
Tax Collector—TFrank Tylka
(412)823-4421

New Years Day pick-up Friday January 3rd
Memorial Day pick-up Friday May 30th
Independence Day pick-up Thursday July 3rd
Labor Day pick-up Friday Sept. 5th
Thanksgiving pick-up Friday Nov. 28th We would like to welcome Melissa
Snyder to our staff as our new Property
Maintenance enforcement officer. She
will be handling all property complaints
As we work to get her settled in her days

Please remember that Big’s will not take trash from  in the office will vary but she can be

a “move-out”. You are required to contact them to  reached by email at propertymaintenance
set up a special pickup or dumpster. They will @wilmerdingboro.com
continue to pick up 1 large item per week and Please note Melissa is not responsible

require that all bags to be tied if they are not placed  for building/dumpster permits, Rental

in a garbage can. DO NOT place your garbage out ~ Licenses or Occupancy Inspections.
ﬁore 6 pm the day before the scheduled pick-up ~ Contact the Boro Secretary regarding

Christmas pick-up Friday December 26th
GARBAGE PICKUP

or you will be fines. these matters.

www.westinghousearts.org

Student will have their Musical Theatre Practicum
Performance on December 13th & 14 as well as their
Winter Showcase on December 19th. They are algo
busy preparing for their spring musical, Tickets for any

event can be purchased at:
www.westinghousepresents.org,

The administrative team was working hard as welf
assembiing bags of holiday essential for families in
need, They were also presented with a donation from
the Big Buck Open & SpitFireZ Catering. This money will
be used to help fun the spring performances and more.

CHILDRENS OPPORTUNITIES

Our District offers many programs
for our youth. Follow these
organizations on Facebook to keep
up to date on future registration
dates and events.

East Allegheny Competition Cheer
www.clubs. bluesombrero.com/eacompcheer
or or Facebook @ East Allegheay Youth
Sports Competition Cheer

East Allegheny Youth Soccer
www.easoccer.org or on Facebook
@ East Allegheny Youth Soccer.

East Allegheny Youth Basebali/Softball on
Facebook @EAAA Bascball/Softbait

Cub Scouts Pack 0085
Contact Jill Marcincavage
(@ jmarcincavagegmail.com

Do you know of other activities offered?
Contact me and we can get the information
into the next newsletter.

Let’s give back to our children by
supporting these programs.

UPCOMING NEWSLETTERS

If you have any information you
would like to add to an upcoming
newsletter please let us know. You
may submit your information by
emailing it to
c.lang@wilmerdingboro.com or
mailing it to PO Box 8. All
information must be received 2
weeks prior to the mailings. News-
letters will be sent in March, June,
September and December.

ELECTRONIC SIGN
You can aiso advertise your events
on our electronic sign. The cost for
this is $25.00/month. Call the
Borough Secretary for more info or

to schedule your ad. /




